
COUNCIL MEETINGS

The next Council Meeting will be held on 
Wednesday 16 July 2025 at 2.00pm.

Details will be available on Council’s 
website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
councilmeetings
To watch the meeting live or when it suits 
you, visit:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you! Check out our 
current vacant positions here: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

YOUTH MENTAL HEALTH FIRST AID

South Gippsland Live4Life and Mental 
Health First Aid Australia are bringing 
Youth Mental Health First Aid courses to 
South Gippsland.

Youth Mental Health First Aid is 
designed to equip adults who teach, 
care for, or support young people, with 
the knowledge, skills and confidence 
to recognise and respond to a young 
person experiencing a mental health 
problem or crisis.

For opportunities to obtain a New 
Certificate or refresh your current 
Certificate of Accreditation, please visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/YMHFA

KORUMBURRA SKATE PARK

Council is seeking feedback on plans for 
the new skate park that will be delivered as 
part of the Korumburra Railway Precinct 
Project. The skate park is aimed at 
beginners and intermediate skaters and will 
be located near the new BBQ shelter and 
toilet block.

Provide your feedback through an online 
survey. For more information or to have 
your say, visit: 
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

CONTACT US

9 Smith Street, Leongatha  
15 Little Commercial Street, Korumburra 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Hard Waste Collection Bookings - Now Open
Bookings for Council’s Hard Waste 
Collection service are now open 
until 31 August.

The service provides residents with 
a convenient way to dispose of 
hard rubbish at home, particularly if 
they are unable to attend a transfer 
station themselves.

All South Gippsland residential 
properties are eligible to receive 
one collection at a fee of $162 per 
property. A reduced rate of $58 
applies for pension card holders.

Commercial and industrial 
properties are not eligible for a hard 
waste service.

The hard waste collection in South 

Gippsland is a ‘user pays’ service, 
which is a fairer system, meaning 
that only those using the service 
pay for it.

Bookings for the hard waste 
collection service can be made 
during July and August. The 
collections themselves take place 
during October and November.

A maximum of two cubic metres 
of waste can be placed out for 
collection and all waste should 
be located within the property 
boundary.

For further information or to make 
a booking, please visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
hardwaste

South Gippsland Shire Council has 
proposed to commence statutory 
procedures to sell part of the land known 
as Part 71 MacDonald Street, Leongatha, to 
the adjoining landowner for consolidation.
Members of the public are invited to make 
a submission regarding the proposed sale 
of land.
For more information or to have your say, 
please visit:
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Proposed Sale of Land:
Part 71 MacDonald Street
Leongatha


